
CNA  
 

Stockton Schools are looking for a dedicated and compassionate CNA for the upcoming 
2025-26 school year and likely beyond. In this role, you would be working one-on-one with a 
high school aged student to provide essential health care and support to help ensure a safe and 
nurturing environment.  The person in this position would be working closely with the family, the 
case worker at school, and the school nurse.  Please inquire for more specifics on expected 
daily duties.  Interested candidates should submit a cover letter, resume, transcripts, and at 
least three letters of recommendation and references to jason.volk@stocktonschools.com or 
stop by the High School office and drop them off.  You may also contact the principal, Mr. Jason 
Volk, at 815-947-3323.   
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